
PARENTS’ REPRESENTATIVE MEETING 

15.01.2020 

Attendees: 

Mrs Morris- Headteacher  

Miss Coverdale- Deputy Headteacher  

Angie Lowe- Year 2 

Joanne Kennedy- Year 1  

Donna Jameson- Nursery  

Paula McNeil- Year 3 

Hayley Hennessey Reception  

Kacie Smith- Year 4  

Clare Quilliam – SCD2 

 

Apologies- Sian Favager- SCD1 

 

Positives: 

- Christmas plays were great – loved all Base, KS1 and KS2 

- Loved having a separate base performance – all parents 

- Christmas fair was good but needed more help with the stalls 

- All settled back in after Christmas well 

- Y1, Y3, YN,  Y4 parents seem happy 

- Campfire stories was great 

- Love reading rewards – children wanting to read more as a result 

- SCD1 & 2 SCD1 very settled but when they go to mainstream they don’t get to know 

- Eastway Explorers library Christmas trip amazing 

Next steps 

- A second KS2 performance would be good.  Perhaps at a different time e.g. 

morning 

- Some parents offered help for fair, but then weren’t allowed to? Not sure where 

this has come from but if there is a concern then it must be raised with 

headteacher  

- Y2 Not enough warning for African day – letter before Christmas, no reminder until 

the day before (beginning of week might be better) 

- Meet the teacher would be helpful before the summer holidays 

- Reception – do they have a visit?  Not on newsletter 

- Mental health day – there were children who brought in money, but didn’t get to 

do an activity 

- SCD2 no regular homework and books not changed frequently 

- Y4 – some view that children who misbehave get rewarded, explained how we will 

be reviewing the behaviour policy  

- Reading Rewards needs some clarity- GD to send a letter to explain how it works, 

how many reads etc.  

- Homework must be sent on Thursday and collecting in Tuesday- some year groups 

not getting homework till Friday  

- notice for class rep vacancies and EE, Y5/6 


